
All members and guests are invited to attend the  

Lacombe Curling Association 
  

2016 Registration Night  
& Annual Meeting   

 

Oct 6th, 7:00 pm, LCC Lounge 
       Registration from 7-8 pm, Annual Meeting to follow 

 
 
 

 
 

Facility Under Construction! 
 

As you may already be aware we are under 
renovations.  Access to the curling club & lounge is 

limited to the west side door only.  This will be 

in effect for a large portion of our season.  This will 
be a small inconvenience for the upgrades that we 
will soon benefit from, so please bear with the 
growing pains this season. 
 
 

 
 
 
Staff 
 

We are extremely pleased to have Myra Winslow 
returning as club manager for the third season. 
Myra is doing a fantastic job keeping the curling 
club running smoothly.  She will be in the office 
starting the 26th of September. The preseason 
office hours are 10-12 and 1-4 Monday to 
Thursday.   
 
We are also happy to have Chris Carnes returning 
as head ice technician. Chris is back for another 
season to make great ice for us.  
 
We are very excited about our team this year. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

A Note about Ice Conditions 
 

Two things that we can all do to help keep our 
curling ice in great condition is to replace your 
gripper and remember the carpet is not for 
cleaning your broom.  The general rule of thumb 
is to replace your gripper every year if you curl 
once a week.  This also helps to prevent slips and 
injuries.  We have an assortment of grippers 
available for sale in the pro shop. 
 
 

Leagues 
 

Mon – Stick – mornings – 10:00 am 
Mon – Competitive – 6:30 & 9:00 pm 
Tues – Seniors – 1:00 & 3:00 pm 
Tues – Ladies – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Wed – Seniors Super league – 10:00 am 
Wed – Seniors – 1:00 pm 
Wed – Men – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Thur – Morning Ladies – 10:00 am 
Thur – Mixed – 6:45 & 9:00 pm 
Thur – Fun – 9:00 pm  
Fri – Jr. Learn to Curl – 5:30 pm 
 
 
 
Bonspiels 
Please check our website under the Bonspiel tab 
for Bonspiel dates. 

 
 
 



 
2016-17 Curling Club Executive 
 

We are in need of two directors for this season.    
If you think that this is something you would be 
interested in, please let Mandy Peakman know at 
403 598 9302.   

 
President – Mandy Peakman 
Vice President – Grant Kamps 
Treasurer – Sonja Dykslag 
Secretary – Lana Braun 
Past President – Graeme Rice 
 
Directors: 
Leanne Alexander Don Gullekson 
Glen Grover  Ken Sheffield 
Natalie Broderson      Shane Sroka   
Brenda Rollheiser Kelly Treleaven  
Your name here…      Your name here… 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

It’s a great way to see what’s 
happening at the club! 

 
Curling Dues 
 

Curling fees will remain the same as last year.  A 
$25 late fee will apply to unpaid fees after 
November 18th.  Printable registration forms with 
the fee structure can be found on the website.  
www.lacombecurling.com   Feel free to print one 
off and bring it with you to registration night.  Or if 
you are anxious to pay, the office is open from 10-
12 and 1-4 Monday to Thursday and happy to 
take your payment. 
 
 

NACA Volunteer Award 
 

Congratulations to our very own Don Gullekson 
who was awarded the NACA Order of Merit for his 
exceptional volunteer work.  Our community and 
club has benefitted immensely from Don’s vision, 
enthusiasm and dedication to curling in Lacombe. 
 
Thank you Don for all you do!   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Adult curling starts on the 17th of October 
 Junior curling starts on the 21st of October 

 
 

www.lacombecurling.com 
 


